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 Office of the Secretary 

Service Date 

May 17, 2024 

BEFORE THE IDAHO PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 

 
 

IN THE MATTER OF REVIEWING THE 

ADMINISTRATOR’S 2023 ANNUAL REPORT 

AND ESTABLISHING THE FUNDING 

LEVELS TO SUPPORT THE 

TELECOMMUNICATIONS RELAY SERVICE 

(TRS) PROGRAM 

) 

) 

) 

) 

) 

) 

) 

CASE NO. GNR-T-24-02 

 

ERRATA TO 

ORDER NO. 36179 

 

On May 16, 2024, the Commission issued Order No. 36179 in Case No. GNR-T-24-02. 

The following changes should be made to Order No. 36179: 

 

Page 3, paragraph 2: 

READS:  

 

 4. Proposed 2023 TRS Funding Levels. Based on the proposed budget for 2024 and the 

2023 end-of-year reserves, the Administrator provided the following four options: 

 

SHOULD READ: 

 

 4. Proposed 2024 TRS Funding Levels. Based on the proposed budget for 2024 and the 

2023 end-of-year reserves, the Administrator provided the following four options: 

 

Page 4, paragraph 4: 

READS:  

 

 IT IS FURTHER ORDERED that the 2023 TRS funding level of telephone corporations 

providing local service in Idaho increase to a rate of $0.07 per line. 

 

SHOULD READ: 

 

 IT IS FURTHER ORDERED that the 2024 TRS funding level of telephone corporations 

providing local service in Idaho increase to a rate of $0.07 per line effective May 1, 2024. 
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Page 4, paragraph 5: 

READS:  

IT IS FURTHER ORDERED that the 2023 TRS funding level for telephone corporations 

providing intrastate MTS/WATS service remain unchanged at a rate of $0.001 per long distance 

minute. 

 

SHOULD READ: 

IT IS FURTHER ORDERED that the 2024 TRS funding level for telephone corporations 

providing intrastate MTS/WATS service remain unchanged at a rate of $0.001 per long distance 

minute. 

 

  

 

 DATED at Boise, Idaho this 17th day of May 2024. 

 

 

 

   __________________________________ 

   Monica Barrios-Sanchez 

   Commission Secretary 
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